
 
From: Marika Wasaznik  
Sent: April-03-20 10:54 AM
To: Mayor
Subject: RE: Backyard Chickens

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca  

Hello,

Hope everyone is safe there!

I was wondering if the City of Burnaby was willing to revisit the possibility of issuing licences 
for individuals to keep up to 2 chickens as several other municipalities have done so successfully 
(Vancouver, North Vancouver, New Westminster etc).

Sincerely
Marika Wasaznik
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Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Corporate Services
Dir. Planning & Building
Dir. Public Safety & Community Services

cichon_l
Text Box
Note from Director Planning and Building:  Council adopted a report on 2010 June 21 regarding the keeping of hens on residential properties that recommended against permitting them.  The report cited several concerns with the practice, notably the potential for the spread of disease.  As such, unless otherwise directed by Council, staff will notify the writer of the current bylaw provisions.


